
From: Maria Bennett  

Sent: 14 January 2016 16:12 
To: Programme Officer 

Subject: Shorrocks Hill Site, Formby 

 

Hi Carmel 

 

I have just arrived home to find that I have been called to an emergency meeting tomorrow at 

10.00 am so won't be able to attend in the morning with regard to the above site. Mr Pike put 

it back to tomorrow and obviously I did not know about this meeting until I got home. 

 

All I want Mr Pike to know is that having looked at the revised plans for this site from both 

myself and Formby Parish Council we welcome the fact that the developers have listened to 

the various issues raised previously and took on board what has been said and then produced 

a plan that has incorporated what people have said.  The car park and public toilet would be a 

welcome addition to Formby and go a long way to alleviating some of the problems already 

in existence. 

 

We intend to put this site forward as a potential site before the steering of group for the 

Neighbourhood Plan and if agreed would adopt this site in the Neighbourhood Plan. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Cllr Maria Bennett 

 

PS  I would also like Mr Pike to know that any concerns I have voiced over the public 

hearings have not been my own personal view but that of the residents I was elected to 

represent. 

 

 
From: Maria Bennett  

Sent: 15 January 2016 08:58 
To: Programme Officer 

Subject: urgent - shorrocks hill 

 

Hi Carmel 

 

After having several discussions late last night with members of the parish council and it may 

well be that someone from the Parish Council will be in attendance today. 

 

The comments I made yesterday in respect of this site relate to myself as a ward Councillor 

and not to the Parish Council who will need to discuss this site further as a parish council of 

which there are 15 members and indeed local residents. 

 

However they would make the following comment 

 
"that the council has moved somewhat towards a position we may be able to support but some 
concerns remain about this site including ecological issues and the density of any such 
development.  However we acknowledge that both Sefton Council and the developer have in this 
instance taken our comments on board and we welcome this” 

 


